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Fire Safety Policy

Our designated fire persons are Gina Owers, Kirsty Reville, Helen Gardiner and Lily Bidwell ( Lily is main contact as is the room manager and always located in the pre-school room).

We will hold at least one fire drill per month. Fire exit signs are displayed by the relevant exits and the fire equipment will be checked on a regular basis by Panache Fire Safety Specialists. In the Leisure Centre, all fire alarms are tested once a week by EMCOR.
A record is kept of the fire drills, and the time taken for everyone to be in a safe position, and the Registers taken, is noted. We also record which children and staff were present to ensure that everyone is involved in a fire practice across the year. The fire drill is then evaluated to improve future procedures.
We display by each Fire Exit the following instructions:

In the event of or suspicion of fire:

1. Remove the children from the building and alert others in the building using the alert access points.

2. Call the Fire Service.

3. Call management if they are not already present.

Procedure in the event of a Fire/Fire Drill

When the fire bell rings, staff are alerted by the fire alarm (or if a fire is discovered), the children are removed from the building as quickly as possible, they are taken to the Fire Collection Point (currently the tennis courts) where a register is taken immediately. During this time any staff who are not aware of the emergency will be contacted, and a senior member of staff will telephone the fire service (in the event of an actual fire).
Only when the ‘all clear’ is given can staff and children go back into the building. The room manager will have the emergency phone that holds all contact details for parents and senior management.
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